
Area Alateen Process Person Report (AAPP) 

For NYN Fall Assembly 2019 

 

Since starting this position in July 2019 there has been one new group (in Oneonta), 3 Amias’ added and 

recommendation letters sent to one amias. 

I had heard talk at the AWSC in August about another possible alateen group starting but haven’t 

received any application. 

At this time there are 18 active and 13 inactive alateen groups in NYN. 

There will be more news in the spring when the annual letters go out to each group and amias for 

recertification. 

Currently I participate with the Zoom meetings for application with alateen meetings. 

Yours in service 

Mary D, 

AAPP NYNAFG 

 


